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PEESA Association Inauguration & 

SEMINAR IN PLC AND SCADA 

Inaugural function of Association of EEE “PEESA” - PERI IT ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING 

STUDENTS ASSOCIATION inauguration, organized by the students & staffs of the 

Department of Electrical and Electronics Engineering on 21 st August 2019 in the seminar 

hall of the college premises. 

The association was inaugurated by Dr.PALSON KENNEDY, Principal PERI IT , Mr. B. 

MAGESH Vice Principal and Mr. R.BHARANIDHARAN, Manager & QAT, CADD school 

softech pvt ltd, Chennai. 

Our principal Dr. PALSON KENNEDY felicitate our chief guest. 

  

Our principal Dr. PALSON KENNEDY addressed the gathering & he reminded duties and 

responsibilities of the electrical engineers for the society, for the industry and for the nation 

as a whole. 

Aarthy. R of Final year EEE welcomed the gathering and introduced all the Office Bearers of 

the “PEESA”. 
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SEMINAR IN PLC AND SCADA 

A Technical Seminar on PLC and SCADA was organized by EEE department on 21st August 

2019. 



Mr. R.BHARANIDHARAN, Manager & QAT, CADD school softech pvt ltd, Chennai. He has 

5 years of industrial experience. He is having good knowledge in AUTOCADD, AUTODESK, 

MEP, REVIT MEP. 

This seminar was attended by 72 students from Second year, Third year and Final year of 

EEE department. In this technical seminar, the students came to know about basics of 

electrical engineering and different power generation methods 

The students came to know about the recent technologies in the Power System, AUTOCADD, 

CADD, MEP. 

The interaction between the facilitators and the participants was so effective. 

Overall, this technical seminar was knowledgeable and interactive for our students. 

 

 

Caleb of Final year gave the vote of thanks. 



 
 

  

 


